Lauren Dickerson

2001 Old Tyler Highway
Mineola, Texas 75773
Lauren Dickerson
903-638-5135
08/07/2023

City of Mineola
300 Greenville Avenue
Mineola, Texas 75773

Dear City of Mineola,

I want to express my sincere gratitude for the $500 Sesquicentennial Scholarship. This generous
support means the world to me. With this scholarship, I will be able to continue my nursing
education at the University of Texas at Tyler. Your belief in my potential encourages me to excel
in my studies and future career.

Thank you for investing in my education and helping me achieve my goals. I am honored to
represent the City of Mineola as I pursue my future in healthcare.

Sincerely,
Co-Lhertdo~

Lauren Dickerson



